Town of Woodstock
Selectmen Public Hearing
February 4, 2015

Selectmen: Jim Fadden, Gil Rand
Staff: Judy Welch, Steve Welch
Budget Committee Members: Roberta Vigneault, Charyl Reardon, Chad Morris, Bonnie Ham, Steph

Tower, Brenda Vance
Public: Fred Englert, John MacKay

Jim called the meeting to order at 6:05pm. Gil seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.
This public hearing is for the purpose of reviewing the 2015 Warrant.

Jim read the public hearing notice and the reviewed the entire 2015 Warrant recommended by both the
Selectmen and the Budget Committee.

Jim opened hearing up to public participation. There was no public participation.

Gil motioned to accept the 2015 Warrant as presented. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was
affirmative.

Jim made a motion to adjourn the public hearing at 6:10 pm, seconded by Gil, vote in the affirmative.
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